
Town Board Meeting 
January 14, 2013  5:30 P.M. 
Bradley Town Hall 
 
Chairman Kevin Koth called the meeting to order.  Supervisors Robert Eisenman, Bill Jelinek and Joan 
Hilgendorf were present. 
 
The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows:  Building & Office Equipment Fund - $69,559.71; 
Equipment Fund - $189,855.38; General Savings Account - $2,331,464.37; Checking Account - 
$69,421.39; Cemetery Fund - $19,436.06; Playground Fund - $13,550.00; Greenwood Cemetery - 
$100,000.00 CD, and Greenwood Beautification - $12,339.48 . Tax money collected - $2,331,391.84. 
 
Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes for the two meetings on December 10

th
, 2012 meeting. 

Motion passed 4-0. 
 
Hilgendorf/Koth to approve payment of vouchers #1115 through #1245.  Motion passed 4-0. 
 
There were no license applications or correspondence. 

Byron Lange reported that the brushing on Tomahawk River Road is finished. A title search is being done 

to verify the width of Nibler Road. Koth noted that the City of Tomahawk is not interested in a partnership 

with the town to put sewer and water in. 

There was nothing to report on building and ground. 

Harry Gladwin has been in contact with Nick Sparacio and will get an estimate for Nick to look over the 

new draft of the Plan Commission Ordinance. 

Hilgendorf/Koth to approve the minor land division request by Thomas and David Seehafer for N11466 & 

N11470 Corbin Road without any conditions. Motion passed 4-0. 

Hilgendorf/Koth to approve payment of tax errors: Kenneth Fisher - $812.54, Michael Struhar - $1,073.33 

and the personal property bill for CDB LLC in the amount of $133.18. Motion passed 4-0. 

The board approved a special assessment to be placed on a tax bill for 2013 payable in 2014 for an 

unpaid Fulsher Sanitary fee. 

The cemetery ordinance was discussed and changes made. Jelinek will make the changes and get 

copies to the board. 

Hilgendorf/Eisenman to adjourn. Motion passed 4-0. 

 

 

       Ann Eckman, Clerk 

 


